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August 8, 2003

Brian Eggleston

9419 Steamboat Island Rd NW

Olympia, WA  98502

Dear Brian,

In beginning to gather handouts together for fall orientation activities, I remembered you had shared earlier this summer that you were participating in a drug rehabilitation program. Thus, I am sending you the required Character and Fitness Form to fill out now, rather than doing it September 20th, as you will likely need to provide supplemental documentation about your treatment progress.  I do not know if your treatment was voluntary or court ordered, and whether it involved legal or illegal drugs, so please pay close attention to sections III and V on the Form. If you have any questions about how to complete the form or what documentation to provide, please contact MIT Field Experience Officer Loren Petty at 867-6573. Loren sends in any of these Character and Fitness forms on our teacher applicants with yes answers that need further investigation and clearance from the Office of Professional Practices. Generally, students do not encounter any troubles obtaining clearance, but the process can take a few weeks. Please send back your form to us as soon as possible, so it can be sent in if necessary prior to you going out and observing in the schools this fall. 

I am also enclosing the information handout on obtaining fingerprints, and where to find the WSP office to be fingerprinted.

Please feel free to call, email or stop by if you have questions. Hopefully all will go smoothly since there is time to take care of these matters.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



